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Dear Kwasi Kwarteng MP,

| am writing to add my very strong concern and objection against the proposed Aquind
interconnector.

| was born in Portsmouth and have lived in the Drayton area for the last 17 years so
have a good knowledge and understanding of how much this ill-conceived, dangerous,
illogical project would disrupt and destroy our community and wildlife.

All our MPs have expressed consistently their objections over the past 2-3 years along
with thousands of citizens from the City of Portsmouth.

All the links and lies that have been exposed through local peoples' endeavours to find
out more about this project have sickened me.

The current Government is corrupted beyond measure and this project is just one tiny
example of the cronyism that exists within our so-called democracy.

We need the leaders and decision-makers of this country to have strong moral integrity,
be just, fair and work for the people who elected them.

| ask you to make the right decision and STOP AQUIND.
Thank you
Yours sincerely

Natasha Topham
Very concerned Portsmouth resident





